
	

April 

Miss Nanette & Miss Anna 
	
Spring	has	sprung	and	the	weather	has	been	crazy.		We	are	hoping	the	nice	weather	will	follow	spring	
break.	
	
FAVORITE	ACTIVITIES:		During	Pizza	Restaurant	Week	the	children	enjoyed	making	their	texture	
collage	pizzas	to	put	in	their	pizza	boxes.		They	also	had	to	opportunity	to	practice	writing	words.	
					During	Silly	Science	Week	we	did	several	science	experiments	that	required	prediction	and	
imagination.					Our	“What	will	mix	with	water	experiment”	had	the	children	predicting	what	would	
happen	if	we	mixed	water	with	other	liquids.		The	crazy	concoction		experiment	was	awesome.		The	
children	picked	a	variety	of	“scientific”	ingredients	to	put	in	their	concoction	and	mixed	to	their	hearts	
content.	In	these	activities	the	children	were	asked	to	predict	what	would	happen,	observe,	and	then	
dictate	what	actually	happened.			
				Our	favorite	creative	art	was	bubble	painting.		What	fun	we	had	blowing	the	bubbles	and	watching	
them	burst	into	color	on	the	paper.			
					The	leprechaun	hunt	was	the	most	fun	of	all.		Our	little	leprechaun	made	quite	a	mess	of	the	
classroom.	He	turned	over	baskets	of		toys	and	chairs	and	left	green	footprints	everywhere.		The	prints	
lead	us	out	the	classroom	door	and	down	the	hall	where	we	found	clues	-	a	shamrock,	hat,	rainbow	and	
pot	of	gold	pattern.		We	found	him	hanging	out	by	the	registration	office.			We	captured	him	and	brought	
him	back	to	our	room	where	he	watched	all	of	us	clean	up	his	mess	J.	
	
PARENT	VOLUNTEERS:			It’s	not	too	late	to	pick	a	day	to	join	us	in	class.		We	would	love	to	have	you.	
	
FIELD	TRIP	TO	COSLEY	ZOO:		The	Senior	Kiddie	Campus	classes	will	be	attending	a	field	trip	to	Cosley	
Zoo	on	April	23	&	24.		Permission	slips	will	be	sent	home	soon.	
	
SHOW	AND	TELL:		April	12	or	13	please	bring	one	item	to	recycle.	
	
GRADUATION	DATE	REMINDER:	
The	Room	#1	morning	classes	will	have	their	graduation	ceremony	Wednesday,	May	23	at			
	6:30	p.m..		Please	make	sure	to	mark	your	calendars.			
	
COMING	IN	APRIL:		During	the	past	three	months	the	children	have	been	assigned	a	job	everyday.		
Starting	in	April	the	children	will	be	able	to	choose	their	own	job.		One	of	our	new	jobs	will	be	the	
WEATHER	DUCK.		Each	child	will	have	the	opportunity	to	dress	the	duck	in	clothes	appropriate	for	the	
day’s	weather.	The	MYSTERY	BOX	is	another	choice	the	children	will	have	(the	directions	will	be	inside	
the	box.)			
	
KINDERGARTEN	BOX:		As	we	get	ready	for	kindergarten	we	will	be	offering	a	Kindergarten	Box	with	a	
different	activity	each	week.		This	box	will	include	fun	writing,	math,	and	coloring	activities	to	choose	
from.	
	

	
	


